15 December 2009
Dear Mr. Browning,

On behalf of I Marine Expeditionary Force, I wish to
thank you for the delicious cookies and handmade
Christmas stockings, filled with toiletries, for the Marines
at Camp Pendleton.

My Family Readiness Officer, Mrs. Karen Gough,
will ensure that all the stockings are distributed before
Christmas.

Thank you for your kindness and support.

Sincerely,

e Gt 2l i /

. F. DUNFORLY JR.
Lieuteniant General, U.S. Marine Corps
Commanding General

I Marine Expeditionary Force

Mr. Allen Browning
Edible Tasty Prints
1671 Garland Avenue
2nd Floor
Tustin, CA 92780-3961
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